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  5 November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  Y9 -13 The Weald School Key Stage 4 and 5 Concert Thursday 21 November 2024 at 6.30pm 

I am writing to draw your attention to an exciting opportunity on offer to our key stage 4 and 
5 students. Our open concerts provide the chance for students to perform to an audience in a 
comfortable, familiar environment, regardless of how long they have been learning. We 
encourage all singers and instrumentalists who would like to take part to sign up and then 
perform to one of the music staff beforehand to ensure they are ready.  

The concert will take place in the School Hall at 6.30pm with performers arriving at 6.00pm 
to warm up and tune. You, your families and friends are warmly invited to come along. 
Admission is free.  

Please discuss this with your child if you think it would be enjoyable and useful to them and 
ask them to come to the music department to sign up. We have a limited number of spaces 
but we run these concerts several times a year so there will be other opportunities if the 
spaces are all filled.  

Please email me if you have any questions.  

We look forward to a lovely evening.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
Mr I Gardner  
Head of Music 

 


